
                  Topaz news 13.6.2019 

Topaz News 

Dear All, 

As you will know, we have started the transition process this week by letting the 

children know about their classes for next year. It always makes me a bit sad but we know that 

they will be amazing in Y1 and I will visit them all the way through the school. I hope that they 

leave us with some lovely memories. Mrs Cleverley came to say a quick hello while we were 

doing some maths this week. The children will spend 3 sessions with Mrs Rehman and Mrs 

Cleverley at the beginning of July. In the meantime we will carry on having fun and learning 

lots! 

Learning 

This week we have explored the jungle pictures of Henri Rousseau. We have made up some 

music to go with them and described how it might feel to be in those jungle pictures. After 

talking about how to make a background and add layers to the picture, the children have loved 

creating their own pictures to hide creatures in. Look at some of our artists! 

 

  

Next week we will be thinking about vegetables, tasting fruits so let me know if this is going to 

be a problem for your child. 

As always thank you for your support. Kind regards, 


